27 April 2023

Senior Choir 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Senior Choir gives students a wonderful opportunity to learn a variety of songs and to perform these songs on stage in front of a large audience.

The Senior Choir practices once a week at school. They will also be participating in two combined practices with seven other shire schools. The first combined rehearsal will be at Bangor Public School and the second combined rehearsal will be at The Pavilion Performing Arts Centre, Sutherland.

Students will perform at various functions including Education Week and a combined schools' concert at The Pavilion Performing Arts Centre, Sutherland on the evening of **Tuesday 15 August**.

The date of the first combined rehearsal is **Monday 22 May**. Students will be travelling by bus to Bangor Public School.

Departure Time: 8.30 am Arrival Back at School: 3.00 pm

Cost: Bus Fare + Choir T-shirt \$38.00

Information regarding purchase of tickets for the evening performance on **Tuesday 15 August** will be sent home later in the term. This note will also include bus fare for the day rehearsal on **Monday 14 August**. Students will need to wear long black pants with their Choir T-shirt and black shoes for the evening performance at Sutherland Entertainment Centre.

Please complete the permission note and return it to school with the payment of **\$38.00** by Wednesday 17 May.

Carolyn Rider Senior Choir Teacher			Annette Wein Principal		
	Senior	Choir 2023			
I give permission for my so the first combined rehears to advise that my child s medication.	al for the Senior Choir		•		
□Enclosed is \$38.00	☐ I have paid onl	☐ I have paid online and my receipt number is			
Parent/Carer's Signature _		Date _			